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To: Planning; Chan, Mark; edward.davis@camden.gov.uk
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(Councillor); Pearson, Simon (Councillor)

Subject: planning applic .2020/441/P needs to be reconsidered

Attachments: EC.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
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[EXTERNAL EMATL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password cte. Pleasc note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so extra vigilance is required.

10th April 2021.
Dear Mr Mark Chan,
Please note objection 1.

| request you reconsider your decision which has been based on the affect on amenities and has dismissed
completely the pollution concerns.

Yours sincerely, E. Chambers
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